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Dear Sean,

RE: REDUCING THE RISK OF HYPONATRAEMIA WHEN ADMINISTERING
INTRAVENQUS INFUSIONS TO CHILDREN

“We spoke some time ago in respect of teaching in the undergraduate pharmacy curriculum allied to

travenous fluid therapy.

The Department. has been working with a number of stakeholders to reduce the risk of hyponatraemia

when administering paediatric fluid therapy to children.

In this regard I would be grateful if you would consider inclusion of paediatric fluid therapy with
particular relevance to the prevention and management of hyponatraemia in the undergraduate

curriculum.
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on the National Patient Safety Agency’s — Patient Safety Alert 22. Clearly this is an important safety

issue and therefore particulatly relevant to clinical practitioners.

Yours sincerely -

Chief Pharmaceutical Officer
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